
St Adolphe Community Club 

Meeting Minutes 

Oct 25th, 2020 6:02PM 

 

Attendance: Darcy Mauthe, Amber Mamchuk, Jamie Barnes, Montana Quiring, Lisa Latta, Leah Lussier, 

Chris Plesiuk, Darren Skeleton and Andrea Vermette 

Absent: Kalia Conway  

 

Emergency Meeting 

 Possible Covid-19 exposure at the arena during our Oct 18th 5:30-6:15 Public Skate/Timbit Skate.  

 Our name was listed on Manitoba Covid website as a possible exposure Covid-19 spot. 

 
 Public Skate will be cancelled for the next few weeks.  

 When public skate resumes, we will have extra procedures in place to ensure the safety of our 

community.   

o  St Adophle Residence only 

o Must sign up prior to the allotted time. 

 Darcy is looking into having a pre-screening protocol for all people entering the building 

somewhat like The Rink has in place. 

 Amber and Montana will work on a map which shows the new “traffic flow” of the arena. It will 

show where to enter the building and where to exit.  

 Once the new Traffic Flow Map is completed 

o Darren will upload to Eastman along with the newest Covid protocols 

o Montana will upload to our community website 

o Jamie and Darcy will ensure its uploaded to our site on Amelia  

 New Covid protocol states we are allowed 25% of our capacity in our building.  

o 364 in the arena = 91 people  

o 109 in the lobby = 27 people  



o 375 in the hall = 93 people  

 Skaters are allowed only one other person in the building with them  

 The CEO of the RM of Ritchot, Thomas Thompson, will help us set up payroll for our 3 new Covid 

support staff.  We received a grant- Return to Work Wage Subsidy Program- where 50% of their 

wage will be covered by the provincial government up to $5000.  

o Jamie will create a schedule for the paid employees.     

o Lisa will schedule the volunteers from the minor hockey pool of volunteers. 

 Effective November 1st, all ice times will increase by $10 an hour to cover the expense of the 

covid support staff with the exception of our minor hockey program as they are supplying 

volunteers to cover their extra Covid expense.     

 Jay Stade and Mike Plesiuk will be pricing out systems and cameras so we will be able to virtually 

broadcast our games.   

o Currently, they found a system for $2500.  

o More details to follow 

Meeting adjourned 7:04 pm 

 

 


